HTFS NEWS



4th May 2018 www.holytrinity.northumberland.sch.uk

www.facebook.com/HTFSberwick

Rugby tournament

Two of our rugby teams went to Scremerston today to compete against 14 other teams from the area. Both teams played extremely well, in fact they won the tournament and will now go to play against the winning team from Alnwick to decide who goes to the School Games Finals. Well done!



Story telling

We have a 'spare' day when the marquee is up so we are going to hold our first story telling festival on May 22nd. We have booked a fantastic story telling duo



called Macastory who are as entertaining for adults as they are for children and I'm hoping that we can arrange the day so that we can invite parents to come along to listen too.

We are also looking for adults to come to school on that day to read or tell a story to groups of children (any story you like). If you would like to be involved or know someone else who might, please let us know.

This week's award winners:

Reception

Oscar for good ideas when designing and building a house.

Voor 1

Wren for designing a fantastic robot.

Year 2

Marin for a super set of instructions.

Year 3

Harvey for great knowledge about vertebrates and invertebrates.

Year 4

Evan for a positive attitude and willingness to help.

Headteacher's Award

Bobbi for always putting a lot of effort into her work.

Diary Dates

Mon 7th May Bank Holiday

<u>Weds 9th May</u> Y3 visit to The Granary Gallery

<u>Tues 15th May</u> Steel Pan Project starts

Thurs 17th May Nursery visit to the town hall

Mon 21st May Marquee Week Madness!

Mon 21st May PTA Fair

Tues 22nd May Story telling festival

Weds 23rd May Show in the Tent

<u>Thurs 24th May</u> Steel pan concert 6pm

<u>Fri 25th May</u> Grandparents Day 10.30—12.30

Fri 25th May

School closes for half term and reopens on Monday 4th June

Weds 6th June PTA AGM 2.00

Thurs 7th June Y3 & Y4 at Countryside Day

<u>Weds 27th June</u> Y4 at the leavers' service in Newcastle

Thurs 28th June PTA Film Night

<u>Fri 6th July</u> Sports' Day (provisional)

Steel pans

We will be having a parents' band again this year and are hoping for a really good turn out. You absolutely don't need any musical ability to join in. It is really good fun (and the children love to see their parents learning the same thing as them). Practices every day (if you can) at 3.15—4.00. We will look after your children while you play so you get free baby sitting as well!